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10:30:18	PM	
	
The	feed	in	tariff	needs	to	be	related	to	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	and	
follow	any	price	changes.		When	we	purchased	our	system	we	calculated	our	
general	usage	and	bought	a	system	which	would	just	about	cover	our	usage.		We	
now	find	that	the	price	we	get	for	our	feed	in	is	so	low	we	are	charged	over	$200	
per	quarter!		We	are	pensioners	and	thought	we	would	be	almost	breaking	even		
but	not	so.		The	price	we	get	should	be	substantially	higher	and	a	minimum	set	to	
keep	the	providers	honest.	
	
Bill	Horton		
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